
6th Street Pedestrian Safety Project 
The 6th Street corridor has one of the highest concentrations of 
pedestrian collisions, injuries, and fatalities in San Francisco. In 
support of San Francisco’s Vision Zero initiative, the 6th Street 
Pedestrian Safety Project aims to create a safe and inviting place 
for people to walk by transforming 6th Street with wider sidewalks, 
new traffic signals, and streetscape improvements.

Safer Taylor Street 
In collaboration with the Tenderloin community, the San 
Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) has 
developed a new vision for Taylor Street between Market 
and Sutter streets that improves transportation safety 
and livability for all users of this corridor. Based on input 
from Tenderloin residents, merchants, social services and 
advocacy groups, the project was approved by the SFMTA 
Board of Directors and will begin construction in 2020. 

July 25th, 2019 4:30 pm
6th Street & Taylor Street Urban Design Open House 



As part of the 6th & Taylor Street projects, SFMTA 
and SF Public Works have been working with 
members of the community and businesses 
to design streetscape elements that reflect the 
identity of both corridors. At this open house, 
project teams will be presenting various design 
elements like decorative crosswalks and street 
furnishings. We look forward to hearing from 
you and seeing you there!  

6th Street & Taylor Street Urban Design Open House 

Contact Information: Shayda Haghgoo shayda.haghgoo@sfmta.com 
For more information please visit: sfmta.com/safertaylor & sfmta.com/6thst

Thursday, July 25 , 2019

4:30p.m. to 6:30p.m. (drop-in anytime)

Bayanihan Recreation Center
88 6th Street. San Francisco, CA 94103

Open House Details




